
 

 
 
 
 
 

Notice To Members – No. 23 - 01 
Rebranding of Refinitiv SEF to LSEG FX SEF 

 

DATE: November 17, 2023 

 

Refinitv SEF is issuing this Notice to Members Number 23-01 (NTM – 23-01) to inform participants that Refinitiv SEF will be rebranded to LSEG FX SEF because 
of the recent purchase of Refinitiv by the London Stock Exchange Group (“LSEG”).  LSEG FX SEF will still be operated by Refinitiv US SEF LLC and therefore, no 
contractual or other changes from participants will be needed at this time.   

For further information relating to this NTM, please contact Stephanie.Feldt@LSEG.com.  
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